
Celebration of 100th project in Armenia 

 

We have reached the 100th project milestone in our Grant Assistance for Grassroots 

Human Security Projects (GGP) initiative.  

Since the inception of the grant agreement in 1999, we have successfully completed 

and signed a total of 100 projects, with the most recent signing ceremony taking place on 

August 17, 2023. 

 

   The inaugural project focused on the construction of a drinking water supply system 

in Martuni, Gegharkunik, and marked the beginning of our fruitful collaboration with 

local partners. Over the years, we have undertaken a diverse range of projects across 

various sectors, effectively addressing challenges surrounding communities. 

 

   As we celebrate this momentous occasion, it is our privilege to announce that the 

100th project aims to elevate medical standards in Lori and neighboring regions by 

installing a gastro-colonoscopy equipment. This initiative underscores our unwavering 

dedication to the well-being and quality of life of the people of Armenia. 

 

   We remain committed to continuously contributing to the enhancement of the 

Armenian community and are grateful for the trust and support extended to us throughout 

the journey. 

 

Map showing the sites of previous projects 

 

 

 


